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 Executive Summary  

  

Judges Committee Meeting (Via Zoom)  

  

5 September 2023 
 

   

1. An update on a project currently being undertaken by the Test Committee was 
provided, including information on the next steps required to be completed. 
 

2. The next Judge Education working party meeting was discussed, with the aim 
to schedule this for late November.  
 

3. The provisions surrounding the practise judging activity for the Judge Education 
system were discussed. Further information and guidance regarding this are 
due to be sent in the judges’ newsletter and directly to judges registered on 
programme.  
 

4. Judging opportunities for officials in Scotland were discussed in relation to the 
designated funds that is available to support this.  
 

5. A paper on the Young Horse Pony Championships which had been submitted 
from the Sports Operations department was discussed by the committee.  
 

6. Jane Critchley, Maria Eilberg & Pat Watts have completed their final term on 
the committee. The committee wants to thank them all for their hard work and 
contribution during their terms on the committee. Applications for roles on the 
committee to be advertised shortly on the British Dressage website.   
 

7. Provisions for the process of selecting and organising the judging panels for the 
National Championships were discussed. 
  

 
  

   
    

    

     
        Date of next meeting: 20 February 2024 

    


